
INNOVATIVE FEED ACT: 

Cutting Red Tape, 
Advancing Safe 

Solutions

NGFA supports the Innovative FEED Act
because it will cut unnecessary regulatory 
red tape and modernize the U.S. animal 
feed industry by encouraging innovation 
while maintaining strict food safety stan-
dards. Europe, Japan, and Australia already 
have similar systems in place.
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Co-sponsor S. 1906 or H.R. 2203.

Pass legislation that will speed the 
approval of feed additives with 
production, health, and conservation 
benefits by as much as 10 years.

The bipartisan Innovative FEED 
Act would streamline the regulatory 
process for non-nutritive animal 
food ingredients with widespread 
societal benefits, such as reducing 
human foodborne illness, 
improving animal production, 
and protecting the environment.

S. 1906
SENATE BILL INTRODUCED 
BY SEN. ROGER MARSHALL 
(R-KAN.)

NGFA POSITION NGFA REQUESTS

VISIT
www.ngfa.org

H.R. 2203
HOUSE BILL INTRODUCED 
BY REP.NICK LANGWORTHY 
(R-N.Y.)


